
president's ©ffice. Xp ».

February 14, 1930

My dear Sir Arthur:

I rather sympathise with your view in regard to

the suggestion that you should write on behalf of the presentation 

of the Nobel Peace Prize to Mr# Kellogg. It had not occurred to me

but now that I think of it I am quite sure that the suggesting of 

names for the Nobel Prizes is out of order, and had I not written 

nyself to President Gov/ling, whom I know quite well, I should now not 

do so. I will, however, tell him your view on the matter and it may be 

salutary.

I had intended this morning to write and congratulate

you and McGill on Coll ip's discovery which was announced in this morning's 

paper. I am sure that our University will join me in sincere congratu­

lations to a sister institution on this happy result.

It is a pleasure also to know that your own health is so

greatly improved. With kind regards, I am,

Yours sincerely,

l\ ÔL.
/

President.

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal, Q.


